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the numerous globalized versions of this dance form,
belly dance, derived from the movement vocabulary of
North Africa and the Middle East but with a variety of
performance styles distinct from its site of origin.
Local versions of belly dance have grown and changed
along with the role that dance plays in the community.
The global evolution of belly dance is an inspiring
example of the interplay of imagination, the internet
and the social forces of local communities.
The Complete Scottish & English Country Dance Master for
Recorders PATRICIA M O'SCANNELL 2010-10-07 The Artistic
Directors of the award-winning Terra Nova Consort have
been in residence at the Oregon Shakespeare Festival for
over ten years. This, their first publication, contains
over 40 arrangements for recorders of Renaissance
English and Scottish Country-Dance music as early as
Playford and up to the present. the arrangements in this
book were written and performed by Patricia O'scannell,
herself an accomplished recorder player, in the context
of music being set for dances, balls and workshops, and
are an excellent tool for aspiring players. the settings
are for two to four recorders, allowing for numerous
combinations of voicing depending on what the players
have at hand, and include O'scannell's insightful
comments about style and technique. the music may also
be played on a variety of other instruments common to
the genre and used by aficionados seeking arrangements
for Scottish and English repertoire to play with
dancers. Written for intermediate through advanced
players with some parts appropriate for beginners, this
collection will appeal to all serious recorder players.
World Rhythms! Arts Program presents West African Drum &
Dance Kalani The rhythms and dances of Guinea, West
Africa spring to life in this ground-breaking multimedia
collection from award-winning author Kalani and noted
world percussionist Ryan M. Camara! More than just a
drumming book, this easy-to-use method immerses teachers
and students in traditional West African music, dance
and culture through a step-by-step curriculum that
maintains cultural authenticity. The World Rhythms! Arts
Program (WRAP) is a multiple-discipline curriculum that
incorporates drumming, singing, dance, and culture.
Rooted in traditional West African music and dance, WRAP
helps develop essential arts and life skills through a
holistic approach to music and movement education. A
must for your classroom!
Dance Discourses Susanne Franco 2016-04-29 Focusing on
politics, gender, and identities, a group of
international dance scholars provide a broad overview of
new methodological approaches – with specific case
studies – and how they can be applied to the study of
ballet and modern dance. With an introduction exploring
the history of dance studies and the development of
central themes and areas of concerns in the field, the
book is then divided into three parts: politics explores
'Ausdruckstanz' – an expressive dance tradition first
formulated in the 1920s by dancer Mary Wigman and
carried forward in the work of Pina Bausch and others
gender examines eighteenth century theatrical dance – a

Complete Guide to Primary Dance Lyn Paine 2014-02-25
This text provides primary teachers of all experience
with the knowledge they need to plan and deliver ageappropriate dance lessons. It offers a scheme of 22
units of work suitable for reception to year 6, along
with practical and creative ideas for teaching dance. It
includes a web resource to support teaching and
learning.
Popular Dance Karen Lynn Smith 2010 An introduction to
popular dance, from ballroom to hip-hop, discussing the
history, styles, and famous dancers and choreographers.
The Square Dance and Contra Dance Handbook Margot
Gunzenhauser 1996 This comprehensive guide to
traditional style square and contra dancing, sometimes
referred to as country dancing, covers both music and
style and gives background information on various dance
types and calling techniques. Ninety dances, presented
in chapters according to type (mixers, progressive
circles, contra, Southern mountain style, squares and
others), in a wide variety of formations are described
with drawings and diagrams for many of the movements. A
glossary of terms, a directory of addresses
(organizations; vendors of books, recordings and audio
equipment; and dance camps), and an annotated
discography and bibliography are also provided.
Dance Pedagogy for a Diverse World Nyama McCarthy-Brown
2017-04-26 Issues of race, class, gender and religion
permeate the study of contemporary dance, resulting in
cultural clashes in classrooms and studios. The first of
its kind, this book provides dance educators with tools
to refocus teaching methods to celebrate the pluralism
of the United States. The contributors discuss how to
diversify ballet technique classes and dance history
courses in higher education, choreographing dance about
socially charged contemporary issues, and incorporating
Native American dances into the curriculum, among other
topics. The application of relevant pedagogy in the
dance classroom enables instructors to teach methods
that reflect students' culture and affirm their
experiences.
Stern's Performing Arts Directory 1999
The Best Dance Moves in the World - Ever! Matt Pagett
2008-03-05 An illustrated, step-by-step guide to one
hundred new and classic dance moves features detailed
instructions for the Robot, Running Man, Hustle, Funky
Chicken, Moonwalk, Cabbage Patch, Smurf, and many other
dances, accompanied by tips on suitable music and
special advice for each dance. Original. 20,000 first
printing.
Belly Dance Around the World Caitlin E. McDonald
2013-06-27 Dancer/scholars from around the world have
contributed essays on belly dance to this book. They all
carefully consider the transformation of an improvised
folk form from North Africa and the Middle East into a
popular global dance practice. The essays explore the
differences between the solo improvisational forms of
North Africa and the Middle East, often referred to as
raqs sharki, which are part of family celebrations, and
disco-music-the-whole-worlds-dancing

1/5

Downloaded from krr-law.com on August 10, 2022 by guest

time when elaborate sets, costumes, and plots examined
racial and sexual stereotypes identity is concerned with
modern dance. Exploring contemporary analytical
approaches to understanding performance traditions,
Dance Discourses' pedagogical structure makes it ideal
for courses in performing arts and humanities.
The Unity of Music and Dance in World Cultures David
Akombo 2016-01-26 This study surveys music and dance
from a global perspective, viewing them as a composite
whole found in every culture. To some, music means sound
and body movement. To others, dance means body movement
and sound. The author examines the complementary
connection between sound and movement as an element of
the human experience as old as humanity itself. Music
and dance from Africa, the Americas, Asia, Europe, the
Middle East and the South Pacific are discussed.
Disco Dance Lori Ortiz 2011-03-21 This book sheds light
on the fascinating untold story behind what is
collectively and disputably called "disco dancing," and
the incredible effect that the phenomenon had on
America—in New York City and beyond. • Provides
information from interviews with famed disco dancers,
the DJs who worked in concert with them, and habitual
club goers • Contains dancers' playlists and quotes from
period musicians • Includes archival art and photographs
The Evolution of Electronic Dance Music Ewa Mazierska
2021-05-06 The Evolution of Electronic Dance Music
establishes EDM's place on the map of popular music. The
book accounts for various ambiguities, variations,
transformations, and manifestations of EDM, pertaining
to its generic fragmentation, large geographical spread,
modes of consumption and, changes in technology. It
focuses especially on its current state, its future, and
its borders  between EDM and other forms of electronic
music, as well as other forms of popular music. It
accounts for the rise of EDM in places that are
overlooked by the existing literature, such as Russia
and Eastern Europe, and examines the multi-media and
visual aspects such as the way EDM events music are
staged and the specificity of EDM music videos. Divided
into four parts  concepts, technology, celebrity, and
consumption  this book takes a holistic look at the
many sides of EDM culture.
Teaching Dance as Art in Education Brenda Pugh McCutchen
2006 Brenda McCutchen provides an integrated approach to
dance education, using four cornerstones: dancing and
performing, creating and composing, historical and
cultural inquiry and analysing and critiquing. She also
illustrates the main developmental aspects of dance.
Envisioning Dance on Film and Video Judy Mitoma
2013-10-18 Jews and Latinos have been unlikely partners
through tumultuous times. This groundbreaking, eclectic
book of readings, edited by Ilan Stavans, whom The
Washington Post described as "one of our foremost
cultural critics," offers a sideboard of the ups and
downs of that partnership. It includes some seventy
canonical authors, Jews and non-Jews alike, through
whose diverse oeuvre-poetry, fiction, theater, personal
and philosophical essays, correspondence, historical
documents, and even kitchen recipes-the reader is able
to navigate the shifting waters of history, from Spain
in the tenth century to the Spanish-speaking Americas
and the United States today. The Reader showcases the
writings of such notable authors as Solomon ibn Gabirol,
Maimonides, Miguel de Cervantes, Henry W. Longfellow,
Miguel de Unamuno, Federico Garcia Lorca, Jorge Luis
Borges, Jacobo Timerman, Mario Vargas Llosa, Ruth Behar,
and Ariel Dorfman to name only a few."
Clarence H. White and His World Anne McCauley 2017-01-01
Restoring a gifted art photographer to his place in the
American canon and, in the process, reshaping and
expanding our understanding of early 20th-century
American photography Clarence H. White (1871–1925) was
one of the most influential art photographers and
teachers of the early 20th century and a founding member
disco-music-the-whole-worlds-dancing

of the Photo-Secession. This beautiful publication
offers a new appraisal of White’s contributions,
including his groundbreaking aesthetic experiments, his
commitment to the ideals of American socialism, and his
embrace of the expanding fields of photographic book and
fashion illustration, celebrity portraiture, and
advertising. Based on extensive archival research, the
book challenges the idea of an abrupt rupture between
prewar, soft-focus idealizing photography and postwar
“modernism” to paint a more nuanced picture of American
culture in the Progressive era. Clarence H. White and
His World begins with the artist’s early work in Ohio,
which shares with the nascent Arts and Crafts movement
the advocacy of hand production, closeness to nature,
and the simple life. White’s involvement with the PhotoSecession and his move to New York in 1906 mark a shift
in his production, as it grew to encompass commercial
portraiture and an increasing commitment to teaching,
which ultimately led him to establish the first
institutions in America to combine instruction in both
technical and aesthetic aspects of photography. The book
also incorporates new formal and scientific analysis of
White’s work and techniques, a complete exhibition
record, and many unpublished illustrations of the moody
outdoor scenes and quiet images of domestic life for
which he was revered.
The Concise Garland Encyclopedia of World Music Garland
Encyclopedia of World Music 2013-02-01 This book is
about the gender dimensions of natural resource
exploitation and management, with a focus on Asia. It
explores the uneasy negotiations between theory, policy
and practice that are often evident within the realm of
gender, environment and natural resource management,
especially where gender is understood as a political,
negotiated and contested element of social
relationships. It offers a critical feminist perspective
on gender relations and natural resource management in
the context of contemporary policy concerns:
decentralized governance, the elimination of poverty and
the mainstreaming of gender. Through a combination of
strong conceptual argument and empirical material from a
variety of political economic and ecological contexts
(including Cambodia, China, Indonesia, Malaysia, Nepal,
Thailand and Vietnam), the book examines genderenvironment linkages within shifting configurations of
resource access and control. The book will serve as a
core resource for students of gender studies and natural
resource management, and as supplementary reading for a
wide range of disciplines including geography,
environmental studies, sociology and development. It
also provides a stimulating collection of ideas for
professionals looking to incorporate gender issues
within their practice in sustainable development.
Published with IDRC."
Dance Education around the World Charlotte Svendler
Nielsen 2015-04-21 Dance has the power to change the
lives of young people. It is a force in shaping
identity, affirming culture and exploring heritage in an
increasingly borderless world. Creative and empowering
pedagogies are driving curriculum development worldwide
where the movement of peoples and cultures generates new
challenges and possibilities for dance education in
multiple contexts. In Dance Education around the World:
Perspectives on Dance, Young People and Change, writers
across the globe come together to reflect, comment on
and share their expertise and experiences. The settings
are drawn from a spectrum of countries with
contributions from Europe, the Americas, the Middle
East, Asia, the Pacific and Africa giving insights and
fresh perspectives into contrasting ideas, philosophies
and approaches to dance education from Egypt to Ghana,
Brazil to Finland, Jamaica to the Netherlands, the UK,
USA, Australia, New Zealand and more. This volume offers
chapters and narratives on: Curriculum developments
worldwide Empowering communities through dance
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Embodiment and creativity in dance teaching Exploring
and assessing learning in dance as artistic practice
Imagined futures for dance education Reflection,
evaluation, analysis and documentation are key to the
evolving ecology of dance education and research
involving individuals, communities and nations. Dance
Education around the World: Perspectives on Dance, Young
People and Change provides a great resource for dance
educators, practitioners and researchers, and pushes for
the furtherance of dance education around the world.
Charlotte Svendler Nielsen is Assistant professor and
head of educational studies at the Department of
Nutrition, Exercise and Sports, research group Body,
Learning and Identity, University of Copenhagen,
Denmark. Stephanie Burridge lectures at Lasalle College
of the Arts and Singapore Management University, and is
the series editor for Routledge Celebrating Dance in
Asia and the Pacific.
I Belly Dance Because Terri Allred 2014-03-17 The
purpose of this book is to celebrate the transformative
power of belly dance. The contributors have opened their
lives and hearts to share their passion. Their stories
of healing, compassion, joy, community, connection, and
self-expression await you. As the idea for this book
began to take shape, I placed an open call to belly
dancers all over the world to submit essays for this
book. The only guideline was that submissions should
share how belly dance has transformed and enriched their
lives. I hope that you will appreciate the courage of
those who choose to dance and who have shared their
stories. They have done so because they, too, believe in
the transformative power of belly dance!
Exploring Dance Forms and Styles Helene Scheff 2010 This
text and DVD package helps you to introduce students to
a variety of dances without having to leave the
classroom! It includes 39 dance performances and
resources for 21 more dance forms.
The Oxford Handbook of Dance and Ethnicity Anthony Shay
2016-04-20 Dance intersects with ethnicity in a powerful
variety of ways and at a broad set of venues. Dance
practices and attitudes about ethnicity have sometimes
been the source of outright discord, as when African
Americans were - and sometimes still are - told that
their bodies are 'not right' for ballet, when Anglo
Americans painted their faces black to perform in
minstrel shows, when 19th century Christian missionaries
banned the performance of particular native dance
traditions throughout much of Polynesia, and when the
Spanish conquistadors and church officials banned sacred
Aztec dance rituals. More recently, dance performances
became a locus of ethnic disunity in the former
Yugoslavia as the Serbs of Bosnia attended dance
concerts but only applauded for the Serbian dances,
presaging the violent disintegration of that failed
state. The Oxford Handbook of Dance and Ethnicity brings
together scholars from across the globe in an
investigation of what it means to define oneself in an
ethnic category and how this category is performed and
represented by dance as an ethnicity. Newly-commissioned
for the volume, the chapters of the book place a
reflective lens on dance and its context to examine the
role of dance as performed embodiment of the historical
moments and associated lived identities. In bringing
modern dance and ballet into the conversation alongside
forms more often considered ethnic, the chapters ask the
reader to contemplate previous categories of folk,
ethnic, classical, and modern. From this standpoint, the
book considers how dance maintains, challenges, resists
or in some cases evolves new forms of identity based on
prior categories. Ultimately, the goal of the book is to
acknowledge the depth of research that has been
undertaken and to promote continued research and
conceptualization of dance and its role in the creation
of ethnicity. Dance and ethnicity is an increasingly
active area of scholarly inquiry in dance studies and
disco-music-the-whole-worlds-dancing

ethnomusicology alike and the need is great for serious
scholarship to shape the contours of these debates. The
Oxford Handbook of Dance and Ethnicity provides an
authoritative and up-to-date survey of original research
from leading experts which will set the tone for future
scholarly conversation.
A Sense of Dance Constance A. Schrader 2005 This fresh,
inspirational approach shows how to frame the art of
dance within the context of life and how to gain the
tools to appreciate, discuss and write about dance as a
fine art. It also helps develop creative thinking and
self-expression.
World Dance Cultures Patricia Leigh Beaman 2017-09-14
From healing, fertility and religious rituals, through
theatrical entertainment, to death ceremonies and
ancestor worship, World Dance Cultures introduces an
extraordinary variety of dance forms practiced around
the world. This highly illustrated textbook draws on
wide-ranging historical documentation and first-hand
accounts, taking in India, Bali, Java, Cambodia, China,
Japan, Hawai’i, New Zealand, Papua New Guinea, Africa,
Turkey, Spain, Native America, South America, and the
Caribbean. Each chapter covers a certain region’s
distinctive dances, pinpoints key issues and trends from
the form’s development to its modern iteration, and
offers a wealth of study features including: Case
Studies – zooming in on key details of a dance form’s
cultural, historical, and religious contexts
‘Explorations’ – first-hand descriptions of dances, from
scholars, anthropologists and practitioners ‘Think
About’ – provocations to encourage critical analysis of
dance forms and the ways in which they’re understood
Discussion Questions – starting points for group work,
classroom seminars or individual study Further Study
Tips – listing essential books, essays and video
material. Offering a comprehensive overview of each
dance form covered with over 100 full color photos,
World Dance Cultures is an essential introductory
resource for students and instructors alike.
Musical Opinion and Music Trade Review 1916
Famous composers and their works John Knowles Paine 1891
Beginning Jazz Dance James W. Robey 2015-12-28 Human
Kinetics’ Interactive Dance Series includes Beginning
Tap Dance, Beginning Ballet, Beginning Modern Dance, and
now Beginning Jazz Dance and Beginning Musical Theatre
Dance. These titles are the traditional dance courses
taught through dance, physical education, and fine arts
departments for general education students, dance
majors, and minors. Using the steps to success model and
adaptations from the Outdoor Adventure series, these
beginning dance titles contain components from these
previous series. Beginning Jazz Dance is the perfect
resource for helping students gain a strong foundation
of beginning jazz dance techniques. Written by jazz
dance choreographer and professor James Robey, this text
• prepares students to have a successful experience in a
beginning jazz dance technique course; • includes 80
photos accompanied by descriptions that visually present
the beginning jazz dance technique and dance concepts
that will reinforce and extend classroom learning; and •
introduces students to the history, artists, significant
works, styles, and aesthetics of the genre so they
understand dance as a performing art. In addition,
Beginning Jazz Dance comes with a web resource that
includes 55 photos and 125 video clips of basic jazz
dance technique. Students can access these photos and
videos at any time for their study or practice, and
instructors and students alike will benefit from the
wealth of resources on the website, including
assignments, worksheets, glossary terms with and without
definitions, interactive chapter quizzes, and web links
to help students develop their basic knowledge and
skills. Through the text, students learn these aspects
of jazz dance: • The core concepts of jazz dance, the
value of studying jazz dance, and class expectations •
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The structure of a jazz dance class, the roles of
everyone in the studio, and how to be physically and
mentally prepared for class • Tips on injury prevention,
nutrition guidelines, and basic anatomy and kinesiology
as applied to movement in jazz dance • Basic body
alignment and positions in jazz dance • Jazz walks,
kicks, turns, leaps, and floor work Beginning Jazz Dance
provides students with the context, background
information, and basic instruction they need in order to
understand the genre and appreciate jazz dance as a
performing art. This text, with its companion web
resource, is ideal for dance majors, dance minors, and
general education students enrolled in beginning jazz
dance technique courses. It is also suitable for
students in performing arts and magnet schools and high
school dance programs.
Dance Appreciation Amanda Clark 2020-10-01 Dance
Appreciation is an exciting exploration of how to
understand and think about dance in all of its various
contexts. This book unfolds a brief history of dance
with engaging insight into the social, cultural,
aesthetic, and kinetic aspects of various forms of
dance. Dedicated chapters cover ballet, modern, tap,
jazz, and hip-hop dance, complete with summaries,
charts, timelines, discussion questions, movement
prompts, and an online companion website all designed to
foster awareness of and appreciation for dance in a
variety of contexts. This wealth of resources helps to
uncover the fascinating history that makes this art form
so diverse and entertaining, and to answer the questions
of why we dance and how we dance. Written for the novice
dancer as well as the more experienced dance student,
Dance Appreciation enables readers to learn and think
critically about dance as a form of entertainment and
art.
Popular Dance and Music in Modern Egypt Sherifa Zuhur
2021-12-22 This book is an exploration into the history,
aesthetics, social reality, regulation, and
transformation of dance and dance music in Egypt. It
covers Oriental dance, known as belly dance or danse du
ventre, regional or group-specific dances and rituals,
sha'bi (lower-class urban music and dance style), mulid
(drawing on Sufi tradition and saints' day festivals)
and mahraganat (youth-created, primarily electronic
music with lively rhythms and biting lyrics). The
chapters discuss genres and sub-genres and their
evolution, the demeanor of dancers, trends old and new,
and social and political criticism that use the imagery
of dance or a dancer. Also considered are the
globalization of Egyptian dance, the replication or
fantasies of raqs sharqi outside of Egypt, as well as
the dance as a hobby, competitive dance form, and focus
of international dance festivals.
The Unity of Music and Dance in World Cultures David
Akombo 2016-02-03 This study surveys music and dance
from a global perspective, viewing them as a composite
whole found in every culture. To some, music means sound
and body movement. To others, dance means body movement
and sound. The author examines the complementary
connection between sound and movement as an element of
the human experience as old as humanity itself. Music
and dance from Africa, the Americas, Asia, Europe, the
Middle East and the South Pacific are discussed.
Dance Matters Too Pallabi Chakravorty 2018-02-02 Dance
Matters Too: Markets, Memories, Identities is a rich
intellectual contribution to the growing field of dance
studies in India. It forges new avenues of scholarly
inquiry and critical engagement and opens the field in
innovative ways. This volume builds on Dance Matters
(2009), which mapped the interdisciplinary breadth of
the field. The chapters presented here continue to
underline the uniqueness of a field that is a blend of
critical scholarship on aesthetics and performance with
the humanities and social sciences. Including diverse
material, analytical approaches and perspectives from
disco-music-the-whole-worlds-dancing

scholars and practitioners, this multidimensional volume
explores debates on dance preservation and tradition in
globalizing India, multimedia choreographies and the
circulation of dance via electronic media, embodiment
and memory, power, democracy and bourgeoning markets,
classification and censorship, and corporatization and
Bollywood. This tour de force will appeal to those in
dance and performance studies, cultural studies,
sociology as well as to readers interested in tradition,
modernity, gender and globalization.
The World Music and Dance Scene in San Diego Margaret
Walker Dilling 1999
Index to Dance Periodicals 1993
Dance World John Willis 1973
The Concise Garland Encyclopedia of World Music: The
Middle East, South Asia, East Asia, Southeast Asia Ellen
Koskoff 2008
Dance Me a Song Beth Genné 2018-06-27 Dancerchoreographer-directors Fred Astaire, George Balanchine
and Gene Kelly and their colleagues helped to develop a
distinctively modern American film-dance style and
recurring dance genres for the songs and stories of the
American musical. Freely crossing stylistic and class
boundaries, their dances were rooted in the diverse
dance and music cultures of European immigrants and
African-American migrants who mingled in jazz age
America. The new technology of sound cinema let them
choreograph and fuse camera movement, light, and color
with dance and music. Preserved intact for the largest
audiences in dance history, their works continue to
influence dance and film around the world. This book
centers them and their colleagues within the history of
dance (where their work has been marginalized) as well
as film tracing their development from Broadway to
Hollywood (1924-58) and contextualizing them within the
American history and culture of their era. This modern
style, like the nation in which it developed, was
pluralist and populist. It drew from aspects of the old
world and new, "high" and "low", theatrical and social
dance forms, creating new sites for dance from the
living room to the street. A definitive ingredient was
the freer more informal movement and behavior of their
jazz-age generation, which fit with song lyrics that
poeticized slangy American English. The Gershwins,
Rodgers and Hart, and others wrote not only songs but
extended dance-driven scores tailored to their
choreography, giving a new prominence to the
choreographer and dancer-actor. This book discuss how
these choreographers collaborated with directors like
Vincente Minnelli and Stanley Donen and cinematographers
like Gregg Toland, musicians, dancers, designers and
technicians to synergize music and moving image in new
ways. Eventually, concepts and visual-musical devices
derived from dance-making would give entire films the
rhythmic flow and feeling of dance. Dancing Americans
came to be seen around the world as archetypal
embodiments of the free-spirited optimism and energy of
America itself.
Dance World John A. Willis 1980
The Mythology of Dance Harry Eiss 2013-09-18 The lights
dim and soon the theatre becomes dark. The audience
conversations end with a few softly dissipating
whispers, and the movie begins. Nina Sayers, a young
ballerina, dances the prologue to Tchaikovsky’s Swan
Lake, a ballet expressing a story drawn from Russian
folk tales about a princess who has been turned into a
White Swan and can only be turned back if a man swears
eternal fidelity to her. However, this is not that
ballet. This is the beginning of Black Swan, a
controversial movie employing symbolism in a complex
interweaving of dance and film to reveal the struggles
and paradoxes of everything from a female rite-ofpassage to questions about where artistic expression
should demand self-sacrifice and whether such sacrifice
is worth the price. The dance floor is the stage of
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life, the place where physical actions take on the
symbolic meanings of mythology and express the deepest
archetypes of the human mind. This book explores how
dance gives shape to those human needs and how it
reflects, and even creates, the maps of meaning and
value that structure our lives. Though the volume looks
at all the forms of dance, it focuses on three main
categories in particular: religious, social, and
artistic. Since the American Musical and subsequent
Musical Videos have both reflected and influenced our
current world, they receive the most space—such
acclaimed performers as Fred Astaire, Gene Kelly, Judy
Garland, Ricky Nelson, Elvis Presley and Michael
Jackson, such important composers and lyrists as
Gershwin, Rodgers-and-Hammerstein, Porter, Berlin,
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Webber, Bernstein, the Beatles, and the Who, and such
choreographers as Graham, Balanchine, Robbins and Fosse
are examined in particular detail.
The Music and Dance of the World's Religions Ezra
Gardner Rust 1996 The first of its kind, this book
contains 3,816 references to the music and dance of the
world's religions, large and small, tribal, regional,
and global.
John Willis' Dance World John A. Willis 1978
Dance in a World of Change Sherry B. Shapiro 2008 With
contributors from many fields and diverse cultural
backgrounds, this book expands on the discourse and
curriculum of dance in ways that connect it to the
critical, political, moral and aesthetic dimensions of
society, for example, examining choreography and issues
of the self.
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